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WEEKLY REMINDER: 19TH – 20TH JULY 2021 

Our Christian value this term is Truthfulness  

 

DAY  WHAT’S ON THIS WEEK  

MONDAY 

19
th

  
 

Ice-cream Monday! Please remember your money! 

TUESDAY 

20
th

  
 

Year 6 Leavers – signing of t-shirts 

END OF TERM! 

WEDNESDAY 

21
st

 
    

INSET DAY 

 

ADVANCE DATES 

2nd – 3rd September INSET DAYS 

6th September Autumn term begins 

22nd September Individual school photos 
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SHOUT OUTS 

Congratulations to those pupils who have achieved their star certificates: 

WREN CLASS – Miss Mesney 

Esther and Arrie for writing excellent stories based on ‘Wombat goes Walkabout’ 

KINGFISHER CLASS – Miss Dunn 

Ryan for writing an outstanding Greek myth 

Thomas for amazing acting in the school play 

OWL CLASS – Mrs Lewis 

Lexie for a super newspaper style 

Nate for super effort with handwriting. 

ATTENDANCE BEAR 

Congratulations to Wren class who have won the attendance bear for the week commencing 

12th July. Ernie will sit in Wren class this week. 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY 

Happy Birthday to those pupils who will be celebrating their birthday’s this week and during the 

summer holidays. They are:  

Fred, Lydia and Esther in Wren class 

Emmy, Blake, Sophie and Albert in Kingfisher class 

Lexie, Sophie and Isla in Owl.  

 

SUMMER READING CHALLENGE 

This year the Summer Reading challenge is 'Wild World Heroes' and follows an environmental 

theme. You can do it on-line, as the library has a huge range of books available to read on-

line.  Cirencester Library is also open: you can visit and use it as normal, or you can you use their 

'Request and Collection' service to request books to collect. 

You will need a parent to log in, when logging into the website for the first time.  Once you are 

in, there will be books on-line and games to play on the topic of 'inspiring readers to stand up 

for our planet'. 
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GLASS FUSION WORKSHOP 

Everyone enjoyed participating in making a fused glass mural for the school and we are delighted 

with the results!  
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JONATHAN JUNGLE VISIT 

The pupils enjoyed a visit from Jonathan Jungle and his collection of wildlife!  
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